
 

 

Powell County High 
School 

                                                     700 West College Avenue  
                                                     Stanton, KY  40380-0488 
                                                   Telephone (606) 663 –  3320  
                                                     Fax No.  (606) 663 –  3406  
 
Jennifer Kincaid                                            Kristie Marcum 
 Pr in cip a l                  Cou n selor           
                                                                                          Christy Todd  
                                                  Counselor 
 
 
 
April 11, 2023 
 
This letter is to request permission for the Powell County High School Family, Career and Community 
Leaders of America (FCCLA) for an out of state trip to Denver, Colorado for the National Leadership 
Conference.  The dates will be July 2 - 7, 2023; seven students will be attending and competing in 
national competition.  Cretia Mainous will be the chaperone.  
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for our students and we have high hopes for success in their 
competitions, as they all worked tremendously hard on their projects.  Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Cretia Mainous  
 
Cretia Mainous   
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